
         The Washington Township PTA  
  Cordially Invites You and Your Family to our annual 
 

Back to School 

Picnic 
 

Friday, September 06, 2019 

                               4:00p.m. – 6:00p.m. 
 

Please R.S.V.P. by September 3rd  
Your name, number of adults attending, 

ages and number of children attending to 

Event Chair – Kristy Darcy at: 

 kdarcy78@gmail.com  
 

 

Meadow Breeze Pavilion  
Meadow Breeze Lane 

Washington, NJ  

 

 

 

 

Come to the park to meet, chat 
with, and enjoy the company of 

many of the  
Brass Castle and Port Colden 

teachers and staff!                                     
There will be hot dogs and   
Rita’s Ice waiting for you      

when you arrive! 
 

We hope to see you there! 
Tracy, Melina, Jessica, and Holly 

 

Your New 2019-2020 WTPTA Board 

  


